
August 2019

Dear Faithful Partners,

    We concluded our summer’s journey with a
grand total of 13,600 miles traveled and
several new partners for our work in Sierra
Leone! During the entirety, we experienced no
mechanical issues, no accidents, and no ill-
health. Praise the Lord for a productive
season! Thank you all for the prayers that
went before us in our deputation travels. 
     We are once more on the East Coast,
continuing with a full schedule meetings,
scheduling of new appointments for the
upcoming year, and beginning the new school
year for the children. It will continue to be a
busy season, and we are excited to see the
Lord work!  
Here are some things to pray for:

Continue to pray for our family as we
travel. 
Pray that God will continue to provide
faithful partners in the mission.  
Christin’s mother’s health.
The people and the ministry in Sierra
Leone

In Christ,
The Evans Family
Matthew 9:36-38
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